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Communication dated 9 February 2012 received 
from the Permanent Mission of the Islamic 

Republic of Iran to the Agency 
 

 

 

 

 

The Secretariat has received a Note Verbale dated 9 February 2012 from the Permanent Mission of the 
Islamic Republic of Iran transmitting a letter dated 11 January 2012 from the Resident Representative 
of the Islamic Republic of Iran to the Chairman of the Vienna Chapter of the Non-Aligned Movement. 

The Note Verbale and, as requested by the Permanent Mission, the letter are circulated herewith for 
information. 
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